
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 as it is written. We cannot wait until there is enough national awareness and 

urgency to pass a constitutional amendment to eliminate the electoral college. The feeling of our 

votes not mattering increases with each election where the popular vote is nullified by the electoral 

college. Oregonians deserve to have their voices counted in presidential elections. Every four years 

only a handful of states determine who will lead our nation. This must be changed and the vast 

majority of Oregonians support a National Popular vote. Please pass HB2927.  
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